
2017-18 LCAP Survey Instructions 
Orange Unified School District Local Control and Accountability Plan needs to have stakeholder input annually so we can draft a plan based 

on the needs of our entire district. We look forward to reading your responses to update and develop our 2018-2021 LCAP. 
 

 

The due date for responses is 1/8/18 
 

1. On our main page of our website find the “LCAP Survey” button on the right hand side 

 
 

2. Select if you are a Staff, Parents/Community or Student: 

 
 

3. Select your school: 

 
 

4. Click the blue “Start Questionnaire”  button: 

 
We anticipate the surveys will take no longer than 15 minutes to complete. 

 
We have set up a dedicated LCAP email lcapsurvey@orangeusd.org and phone line (714) 628-4539 in case there are 
questions or concerns regarding the survey. The messages will be monitored by our Accountability and Special 
Programs team.    Thank you!! 
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